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The recent rains have tested the Gym roof and the Gym will get a new roof.  
A roofing contractor is expected to start the work within the next 3 weeks.  
The septic contractor is expected to start work within the next 2 weeks.  
After the roof and septic are completed, a professional cleaning crew will 
clean and sanitize the entire inside of the building.  This work will delay the 
CKSD turnover of the Seabeck Campus to SCC.  A completion date is 
somewhat dependent on weather and material availability.  The estimate 
for turnover is now sometime in December.     

Our website is running well.  Please check it out at www.Seabeckcc.org.  
You can learn about SCC, provide news items, join SCC, pay dues and 
make donations.        

SCC now has a comprehensive insurance policy that provides liability 
coverage as required by the CKSD.    

SCC officers met on October 23rd.  The following are highlights of the 
meeting.  Postcards will be mailed to everyone in the Seabeck community 
to help publicize SCC.  Hopefully the cards will result in new members and 
community input.    A survey will be put on the website to help determine 
programs and services based on the needs and priorities of the community.   
Also, we will provide a list of leadership positions that need to be filled by 
volunteers.  Our goal is to open the center as soon as possible balancing 
the initial activities with available assets.   We will hold a community 
meeting as soon as the COVID-19 rules allow.  

Donations by check can be made payable to SCC (a non-profit), and 
mailed to the above address.  Also, you may make donations on 
www.Seabeckcc.org.   
 

Cheers, 

Suzanne Arkless and Don Chalupka 
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